
 
TO:   Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B/Solid Waste Director 
 
DATE: February 3, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:  2-, 3-, 4-, and 6-yard Dumpsters 
 
 
 
We opened bids for Solid Waste departments 2-, 3-, 4-, and 6-yards dumpsters on 
February 3rd.  The 2025 budget for cans and dumpster replacement is $65,000.00. 
We received two proposals back from the following. 
 
 
 
 
Mobile Container Service Qty Price/Container Total/Unit 

2 Yard Container 24 $465.00 $11,160.00 

3 Yard Container 4 $535.00 $2,140.00 

4 Yard Container 4 $675.00 $2,700.00 

6 Yard Container 4 $785.00 $3,140.00 

Freight    $345.00 

  Total $19,485.00 

 
Wastequip Manufacturing Qty Price/Container Total/Unit 

2 Yard Container 24 $530.44 $12,730.56 

3 Yard Container 4 $629.44 $2,517.76 

4 Yard Container 4 $704.44 $2,817.76 

6 Yard Container 4 $897.44 $3,589.76 

Freight   Included 

  Total $21,655.84 

 
 



With the lowest proposal coming in at $19,485.00 it will still leave us $45,515.00 for the 
purchase of cans and roll off containers if needed throughout the year. 
 
We would like to recommend the bid be awarded to Mobile Container Service for 2-, 3-, 
4-, and 6-yard dumpsters for $19,485.00, they have met all requirements and are low 
bid.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 970-824-4463. 
 
 
 


